
I am a concerned citizen who grows food for family consumption due to the fact that corporations have 
continued to poison our food supply and show no remorse or concern for these actions.  Cross 
contamination makes it almost impossible to keep these chemicals out of our current crops, and 
contaminates seed for future crops, not to mention loss of health, and Ioss of income for anyone who 
sells their crops.  Please help us to protect our land and food.  It is the responsibility of our law maker's 
to protect the people, not corporate greed and irresponsibility.  
Sherrie Molera  
PO Box 421 
Cave Junction, Oregon. 97523 

 


